
STUDENT BULLETIN #7 
Friday, September 8th, 2017 

 
 
Interested in joining the Mini-THON Crew? Plan to attend an informational meeting on Thursday, August 31 at 7:30 am in room 
209 to learn about the expectations and how to join! Mini-THON crew applications will be due to Mrs. Smith or Mrs. Michaud 
by Friday, September 8th.  
 
MTMS Mini-THON Penny Wars: Bring in your spare change (dollars or coins) to contribute to your team's Penny Wars total 
starting Sept. 11 through September 29. Remember pennies will be used to "sabotage" or deduct money from another team's total. 
You will have access to all team's boxes in the cafeteria conference room during all lunches. The team who raises the most money 
receives a special student versus teacher game period on Friday, October 20! And remember all proceeds go to Four Diamonds, 
For the Kids! 
 
It's time to sign up for your Fall club. 8th graders get first choice to register starting Thursday, Aug. 31th. Club selection for 7th 
grade will open on Monday, Sept. 4th. All students have until Friday Sept. 8th to register. Remember, in order to get into the club 
you want you must register early, once it's full you will have to find a different club. If you wait until the last few days there will be 
VERY limited options. If you do not sign up, a club will be assigned for you.  
How to Register- Go to the district website and click "Log In" near the top of the page. Enter your username and password. Once 
you are logged in, you should see a box on the left that says " Student Intranet". If you do not see this, logout and log back in and it 
will usually appear. Then Click on the down arrow and select "MS Clubs". Pick the club you would like to join and make sure to write 
down the location of where the club meets.  
 
Redefining Career Success Workshops for students and parents.  Sponsored by the Pa Career Link, Workforce Investment 
Board and Lancaster STEM Alliance.  Prizes and Scholarships available.  First event is Wednesday, September 20 at Garden Spot 
High School at 6:00 p.m.  Stop by the school counseling office for a flyer with additional dates and location information. 
 
New Student Orientation Group  
A New Student Orientation Group is being offered Wednesdays, 9/6 through 9/27 during REM in the school 
counseling office. The group is open to any new student or any student, who would like support in transitioning to 
a new grade level.  Students should see, Mrs. Doyle or Mrs. O’Connor in the school counseling office, if interested 
in participating.   
Mrs. Doyle, School Counselor – Grade 7 
Mrs. O’Connor, School Counselor – Grade 8  
 
 
 
 
From the Athletic Department:   
Attendance Requirements: To participate in extracurricular activities and interscholastic athletics, a student must be in attendance the 
FULL SCHOOL DAY on the day of the event or activity.   FULL SCHOOL DAY shall mean being in attendance no later than thirty 
minutes after the start of the school day and leaving no earlier than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day. Any student arriving 
later than thirty minutes after the start or leaving more than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day nevertheless may be 
considered to attend a full school day if they submit a late arrival or early dismissal note from a parent/guardian, with an attached 
explanatory note from a physician.   Find the full policy on our website or stop in at the Athletic Department. 
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